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August 23rd, 2021 

 

Dear students,  

 

 As we return this school year, there is no doubt we will need to work together more than ever to keep 

ourselves and our community safe. While I am thrilled to welcome everyone to Western International High 

School, I expect you to always behave in a safe, responsible, and respectful manner. You are a Cowboy/Cowgirl, 

take pride! We have an amazing community-oriented staff at Western, where you will be able to take advantage 

of our rigorous academic offerings, state of the art athletic facilities, and extra-curricular activities.  

 

 To learn some of our school system expectations during Covid you will soon be able to find short videos 

on our school website where staff demonstrate entry and exit protocols. This way you know exactly what to 

expect. While you are in the building you will be required to wear a proper face covering that covers your nose 

and mouth at all times except while eating or drinking water.  Our school staff is working hard to ensure your 

safety so that you can focus on your academics. I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, September 7 th at 

Cowboy Nation. 

 

If you have any questions then please feel free to reach out to me via email at angel.garcia@detroitk12.org or text 

message at (313) 212-2728. 

 

Be well Cowboys & Cowgirls! 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

Principal Angel Garcia III 

 


